



# **BRADFORD GIRLS' GRAMMAR SCHOOL**

**INSPIRE - SUCCEED - LEAD** 

Welcome to the 1st edition of our new newsletter for 2024-25.

There have been lots to celebrate in the first three weeks of term, including some phenomenal results from Year 11 in the summer. We wish the girls the best as they move on to their next steps. The results reflected the hard work of all the girls, families and teachers in school, showing that girls' from BGGS continue to attain higher than most schools nationally.

# **SCHOOL PLACES**

A number of students moved out of area over the summer leaving spaces in some year groups. Please encourage families who may benefit from those places to get in touch.

#### ANTI-BULLYING

Last weeks' assembly theme was anti-bullying. We encouraged all girls to report any bullying to a trusted adult. Please encourage any concerns to school.



## CAREER OF THE WEEK

Every week we showcase a different career so our students learn about different possibilities for them beyond school.

This week's career is Agronomist. Agronomists carry out research into optimum growing conditions for crops to support farmers in producing the food we all eat. There are currently over 1300 jobs available in this field in Bradford with an average salary of between £21,800 and £24,500.

#### **BRADFORD GIRLS' GRAMMAR SCHOOL**





# **OLD GIRLS**

We are looking for 'old girls' to work with us to inspire your daughters.

If you know any previous BGGS students who would be interested in talking to groups of students about their career journeys, please ask them to get in touch.

pa@bggs.bdat-academies.org

# STAY SAFE

Recently we have added 3 more members to our safeguarding team in school. Please encourage your daughters to speak to any member of staff if they have any worries or concerns in school.



# TOP **ACHIVEMENT POINT EARNERS**

Year 7

Adiba A (7B)

Year 8

Bryony K (8B)

Year 9

Sahiba A (9B)

Year 10

Juwairiyah B (10N)

Year 11

Iman B (11B)

### Open Evening

Our open evening for prospective new students is on Wednesday 25th September between 5pm and 7:30pm.

# Year 10 Information Evening

We are holding an information evening for parents of Year 10 girls on Thursday 3rd October between 3:30pm and 4:30pm. There will be information on the curriculum, exams and how you can support your daughters at home.

### Meet the SLT

Throughout the year there will be opportunities for you to feedback to the senior leadership team on things that are going well and how we can improve. We hope that as many families as possible will join us.